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Removal of Logo (Sticker) on Terminal Block of MR-DCL  

Power Factor Improving DC Reactor 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric general-purpose AC servo. 
The MR-DCL terminal block will not have a corporate logo (sticker). 
This change does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
 
 
1. Target Model 

MR-DCL30K, MR-DCL37K, MR-DCL30K-4, MR-DCL37K-4, MR-DCL45K-4, and MR-DCL55K-4 
 
2. Reason for the Change 

To improve the obtainability of the parts by changing the supplier 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The input terminal blocks will not have a corporate logo (sticker). 
 

Table. Appearance of MR-DCL terminal block 

Diagrammatic 
appearance 

Terminal
block

 

<Front> <Side> 
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<Before (with the sticker on the side)> 

 

<After (without the sticker on the side)> 

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the March 2020 production. 
Note that, depending on the stock status, the products with both the former and new appearances may 
be distributed in the market around the same time. 


